
 
 

 
 

TWIN LAKES SCHOOL DISTRTICT #4 
4K and 5K REGISTRATION 

 
 
 
For new students who will be four or five on or before September 1, 2018 and 
plan to attend the Lakewood School 4 year or 5 year old Kindergarten program.   
 
Please call Mrs. Tamminga by Friday, April 13, 2018 at 262-877-2148 ext. #210 
or email  tamminga@twinlakes.k12.wi.us to request your registration packet.  All 
packets will be mailed out the week of April 16, 2018.   
  
There will be a 4K Meet and Greet on Friday, May 4th from 9 am until 11am 
where you can come in, drop off your registration papers, meet Miss Svoboda 
and other staff members. 
 
A BIRTH CERTIFICATE OR COPY OF A BIRTH CERTIFICATE will be 
required to be registered. 
 
OPEN ENROLLMENT STARTS February 5, 2018.  See the Twin Lakes website 
at www.twinlakes.k12.wi.us for information.  
 
Any questions, please call Mrs. Tamminga. 
 
 
 


